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Hobart Airport Community Grants Program announced 

 
Monday, October 2, 2023 
 
Hobart Airport has announced applications for its 2023 Community Grants program are now open. 
 
Hobart Airport CEO, Norris Carter said grants of $5,000 and $15,000 are available for local charities that 
have upcoming projects that help Tasmanians come together. 
 
“Hobart Airport is inviting local charities to apply for grants that help make a difference to Tasmania’s 
social, economic and environmental wellbeing,” Mr Carter said. 
 
Mr Carter said last year’s grants were awarded to Second Echo Ensemble, Tassie Mums, Colony 47, Eat Well 
Tasmania, Dress for Success and Anglican Health & Welfare. 
 
“This year once again we have grants of up to $5,000 available and one larger grant of $15,000 available for 
a charity that is making a big difference in helping our community connect,” Mr Carter said. 
 
Grant applications close on the 31st of October, with successful recipients advised in December 2023. 
 
To apply visit: hobartairport.com.au/communitygrants  
 
ENDS 
 
For further information: Becher Townshend FontPR 0418 370 661 
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